
 

  

 
Dear ACS Families,  

As February comes to a close and we mark the middle of the 
third marking period, we can all agree that this school year is 
going by quickly!  This was a busy week at ACS.  We hosted a 
wonderful community event this week. What started in 
October as a Basketball Club at our school grew into a smaller 
competitive team which challenged Perth Amboy Catholic 
School to play a game. PACS students played an excellent 
game and took the win, but what an experience for our 
athletes! We thank both team’s great coaches for organizing 
the competitive scrimmage. 

A lot of information is going home today so please take a few 
minutes to look through it and keep informed.  Information 
going home today and reminders:  

1. March Calendar, Menu, Track Interest Form 

2. THIS MONDAY, March 4th:  Wear Red & White ACS will 

be celebrating the POWER of READING!  

3. B6T Forms – PLEASE send back your forms – even if 

you are unsure about re-registering.  This is money 

you may be eligible for.    

4. Empanada Sale March 7th – It is a long tradition at ACS 

that the 7th grade plans, cooks and performs for the 

8th grade graduating class.  In order to fund their 

special event, they do several bake sales and an 

empanada sale.  Flyer going home today!   

5. Yearbook Sales are open – $26 Limited quantity 

available, so first come first served. Also, Friendship 

Ads are available.  

6. Next Wednesday, March 6th there is a 12:30 dismissal 

and a Pancake Breakfast.    

7. AdvanED survey will be out on REMIND tomorrow! 

Principal for the day Raffle still on – sign survey paper 

going home tomorrow.                                                 

As we welcome the month of March and the Lenten season, 

remember we are here to instruct and guide your children.  We 

will pray that our school and parent partnership continue to 

flourish for the success of each and every one of our students. 

Thank you for your feedback and encouragement.  If you have 

any questions or concerns please call the school office at 732-826-8721 

or email lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net.                              

God Bless, Mrs. Shumny  

†† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

                    High Priority                                                 
1.  PLEASE DO NOT DOUBLE PARK – IT IS SIMPLY 
DANGEROUS FOR OUR STUDENTS.   
 

2. The Father Daughter Dance is TONIGHT! Forgot 
to buy a ticket? Text 732-343-0750 (pay at the door) 
 

3. Please use the easy online ordering: 
www.GertrudeHawkFundraising.com. It is super 
easy and can be shared with family and friends 

ACS online Code: 121010 
 

4. Thank you to Ms. Patricia Joseph for the bags of 
apples that were donated! 
 

5. Thank you to Father Mike, Mrs. Pryszcz and Mrs. 
Morales for all their help during our Spring Scholastic 
Book Fair.  All profits made are used to purchase 
books and supplies for our students.   
 

6. Thank you to the FSA and parent helpers for this 
past weeks Pancake Breakfast – their proceeds are 
going towards the Yearbook! Thank you! 
 

7. This little write up was in our church bulletin last 
week – I loved it and wanted to share!   

 
 
 

  Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption  

Mrs. Shumny’s Corner                

February 28, 2019 

mailto:lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net
http://www.gertrudehawkfundraising.com/


 

 

 

         IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                                         
2/28  FATHER DAUGHTER DANCE 7PM                                  
3/4 WEAR RED AND WHITE DAY! LENT BEGINS                                                       

3/6 12:30 DISMISSAL -  FACULTY MEETING  

$4 MARCH PANCAKE BREAKFAST                      
3/7 EMPANADA DAY- 7TH GRADE FUNDRAISER           
3/18  WEAR GREEN TO SCHOOL!                      
3/26  $3 DRESS DOWN DAY                                 
3/28  PAINT & SIP EVENT                                    
3/29  END OF THE THIRD MARKING PERIOD     
4/1  TENTATIVE TRACK START DATE 

                    Clubs 
2/28 STREAM 4PM, TITLE I GR 6-8 4PM 
3/1  CHIMES 4PM                                                      
3/4  PERFORMING ARTS & SR. DRAMA 4:30PM                                                                       

3/5  TITLE I GR 2-5, YEARBOOK 4PM                        
3/6  12:30 DISMISSAL NO CLUBS                        
3/7  STREAM 4PM, TITLE I GR 6-8                      
3/8   CHIMES 4PM                                                  
3/11  PERFORMING ARTS & SR. DRAMA 4:30PM   

3/12  SODALITY @ LUNCH, TITLE I GR 2-5, 
YEARBOOK 4PM                                                    
3/13  CODING 4PM, PERFORMING ARTS & SR. 
DRAMA 4:30PM                                                           
3/14  STREAM 4PM, TITLE I GR 6-8                            
3/15  NO CLUBS                                      
                            

Sports 
 

Basketball – FANTASTIC first season for ACS!  

We are very proud of our players and grateful 
to Mr. Wythe who took on this huge project.  
Thank you to Mr. Perez and Mr. Vazquez who 
helped supervise the practices and thank you 
to Mr. Zagari who came on board as an 
assistant coach!  We look forward to starting 
our second season next year and building on 
the foundation of this season.    
 

Track – Interest form is 
enclosed!  If you had a 
physical for Basketball 

you are covered! 
 

 

 

FSA CORNER                                                             

*Gertrude Hawk Candy Books went home. Orders 
are due back on March 13th - we cannot extend 
this date. 

Please use the easy online ordering: 
www.GertrudeHawkFundraising.com. It is super 
easy and can be shared with family and friends 

*Paint and Sip – Back by 
popular demand! March 28th 

7:00 pm See flyer!  
Save the Date: April 4th 5-7pm 

ACS will be featuring selected Student Art 
work in the Perth Amboy Art Gallery 

Stay tuned for more information! 
 

 

SNOW? SLEET? SCHOOL? 
It is the responsibility of every parent/guardian to find 

out the status of school on days when the weather is 

questionable. Use one of the following:  
 

1. REMIND – a message will be posted as soon as a 

decision to delay or close school has been made.  
 

2. Facebook – we will update status on our page.  
 

3. TV Station – News Channel 12 – school closings 

usually appear on a banner at the bottom on the 

screen.  
 

4. Call the School – The voicemail will state whether 

school is delayed or closed.  
 

Delayed Opening: The school doors would open at 

10:00am and school would start at 10:15 am. There 

would be NO before care.  
 

Early Dismissal: Students would be dismissed at 

12:30 pm. There would be NO after care and NO after 

school activities.  
 

Closed: There would be no classes and any school-

related activities would be cancelled. 
 

LIKE our facebook page – we post 
pictures and articles! Check out our 
Basketball pictures! 

FOLLOW us on Instagram  
assumptioncatholic_school 

 
 

http://www.gertrudehawkfundraising.com/

